
 
   Manassas, VA 

 
Due to Expected Inclement Weather on Respect Life Sunday 

CHANGED TO 
October 9th, 2022 from 2:30-3:30 pm 

 

STAND UP FOR LIFE – Life Chain is a peaceful, prayerful, public witness in 

remembrance of over 60 million lives lost to abortion, praying for our nation, for people in 
crisis situations, and for an end to abortion.  It is a visual statement of solidarity by the 
Christian community that abortion kills children, hurts women and men, and that the Church 
supports the Sanctity of Human Life from the moment of Conception to Natural Death.  

Please join the Priests and our friends at St. Andrew the Apostle and our Priests(s) and 

parishioners as we Stand Up for Life on Respect Life Sunday. The Life Chain is a peaceful, 

prayerful witness to our support for a Culture of Life. The Life Chain is from 2:30 until 

3:30 pm on October 9. We’ll join St. Andrew at their assigned area: Sudley Rd (Route 

234) between Rolling Rd and Godwin Dr. in front of Miller Toyota.  See the map below. 

Signs will be provided at the Life Chain by St. Andrew and St Veronica Pro-Life, but 

you’re welcome to bring your own signs, if you like. Please call St. Andrew - Mike Spicer, 

703-627-1993 with any questions or email Standrewprolife@gmail.com or St. Veronica - 

Toni Smart, 571-344-4409, or email tonigsmart@yahoo.com.  


